MUNSON TOWNSHIP
AUDIT COMMITTEE

Tuesday, March 20, 2012

Chairman Todd Ray opened the meeting at 6:30pm with members Todd Ray, Andy
Bushman, Trene McMullen, and Trevor Wilson present. The minutes were taken by
Township Fiscal Officer Patricia Bayer. The Pledge of Allegiance was recited.

Mr. Ray moved and Mrs. McMullen seconded to approve the November 30, 2010
minutes as written, with a unanimous vote. Motion carried.

The board reviewed the Munson Township Cash Basis Financial Statements for year
ending December 31, 2011, prepared by the Auditor of State’s Local Government
Services Section.

Mr. Ray moved and Mrs. McMullen seconded to adjourn the meeting at 6:47pm, with a
unanimous vote. Motion carried.
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